September 2013

(Principal's Newsletter)

SAINT SYMPHOROSA SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to a new school year! We are off to a great start. Thank you to everyone who participated in our back to school picnic. It was good to see so many smiling faces.

I have some very important information I'd like to share regarding some days on the calendar. As you know, we now have gym on Wednesdays and Thursdays. All of our out-of-uniform days were scheduled for Wednesdays. Therefore, starting in September all out-of-uniform days will now be on **Thursdays.** Our first reward day is not until the first week in October, it was to be on October 2^{nd} , it will be on Thursday, October 3^{rd} .

Again, all out-of-uniform days will be on Thursdays.

All families received our calendar/handbook on school prep day, this is the only calendar you should be following, some revisions were made during the summer months, so this is the most up-to-date calendar. Hawaiian day scheduled for Wednesday, September 18th is moved to Thursday, September 26th.

All volunteers...moms and dads, all have certain requirements to complete before you can volunteer. One of these is the Virtus training class. Many of you have already completed this class. If you are new, and plan on volunteering at school, we will be offering the Virtus training class on Thursday, September 12th, at 7pm, in our Austin Avenue school hall. This is convenient since it is right here. If you miss this class you will have to attend the class at another parish.

Please remember that there are several resources available to you that have our school information posted. Our school website: www.stsymphorosaschool.org. The website is up-to-date and has calendar info, contact info, supply lists, etc. We also have a Saint Symphorosa School Parents page on Facebook, this is a closed group, and just for our parents, and also on Facebook, a Saint Symphorosa School page.

We will be celebrating Grandparent's day this Sunday at the 9:30am Mass. Please check the calendar for other family masses scheduled in September.

May God continue to bless you and your families!